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Executive Director Kim Alaburda to be honored with national award 
 

PRESS RELEASE: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
 
Harrisburg, PA — The National Sexual Violence Resource Center (NSVRC) and the Association 
for the Treatment of Sexual Abusers (ATSA) are pleased to honor Kim Alaburda with the 2022 
Gail-Burns Smith Award. Alaburda, who is the Executive Director of the New Mexico Coalition of 
Sexual Assault Programs (NMCSAP), will receive the award during the 2022 National Sexual 
Assault Conference® held online on August 17.  
 
Presented jointly by ATSA and NSVRC, the award is named in honor of Gail Burns-Smith,  
one of the first advocates to recognize and speak publicly about the importance of 
collaboration between victim advocates and those working in the area of sex offender 
management to effectively prevent child sexual abuse.  
 
Alaburda has been Executive Director of the NMCSAP for a combined total of over 34 years.  
She is revered throughout the state for her visionary, brilliant, kind, dedicated, and considerate 
leadership in a relentless pursuit to end sexual violence.  She brings a highly sophisticated and 
collaborative approach to her work that has always integrated services for those who have 
been abused, those who have abused, and anyone impacted by sexual violence, including 
service providers.  Her expertise includes successful community and statewide program and 
policy development and implementation, community collaboration, professional training, and 
fiscal and contract management. 
 
ABOUT ATSA  
The Association for the Treatment of Sexual Abusers (ATSA) is an international, multidisciplinary 
organization dedicated to preventing sexual abuse. ATSA has member chapters throughout the 
world; and informs evidence-based public policy and prevention initiatives. 
Visit www.atsa.com for more information on the treatment and management of individuals 
who have sexually abused or are at risk to abuse. 
 
ABOUT NSVRC 
The National Sexual Violence Resource Center (NSVRC) is the leading nonprofit in providing 
information and tools to prevent and respond to sexual violence. NSVRC translates research 
and trends into best practices that help individuals, communities and service providers achieve 
real and lasting change. The center also works with the media to promote informed reporting 
and sponsors a Sexual Assault Awareness Month (SAAM) prevention campaign each April.  

http://www.atsa.com/


 
 
 
 


